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• Staff in-service day will be on September 29.  Work is being planned for in 
the areas of mental health, curriculum, and standards work.

• We are continuing to live stream some events this year.  The new platform 
is going well.  Still learning all the capabilities of the HUDL system.

• Referendum planning continues for phase 2.  We are busy looking over 
samples and preparing for bids. Phase 1 items are starting to get wrapped 
up.  Final walkthroughs will be coming up in the next few weeks.  Other 
work continues as supplies come in.  

• Highlights from our opening week include:
1. Transition days were less attended due to being on a Friday. We 

welcomed back all of our students on August 25.  The students and 
staff have been doing a great job getting settled in. 

2. All staff participated in trainings on Child Maltreatment, Bloodborne 
Pathogens and School Safety.

• New staff have been welcomed into the District with welcome baskets and 
Boyceville gear.


